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_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

	
August 3, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

﻿As August begins, we want to update our families on the plans for school reopening.﻿
The first day of school is Monday, August 31st. As of today, it continues to be most likely, but not definite, that school will open in Distance Learning mode.﻿

The Governor, the California Department of Education, and the California Department of Public Health have set requirements for resuming any form of in-person instruction. At this time, the requirement is that the county must be off the state’s COVID-19 monitoring list for fourteen (14) consecutive days in order for any school, public or private, to open for any form of in-person instruction.﻿

Currently, San Joaquin County is on the state’s COVID-19 monitoring list. It does not appear likely that the county will be off that list for the required fourteen (14) days before August 31st. We will continue to follow the county and state information and will adjust plans, if necessary, in accordance with county and state mandates.﻿

So, to clarify:
1) School begins on August 31st.
2) We anticipate that school will begin in Distance Learning mode.
3) Distance Learning means that all instruction will happen on-line. Students will not
come to school.﻿

We will keep you updated regularly as the situation develops.﻿
Thank you for your support as we work together to prepare for the first day of school.﻿

Sincerely,﻿

Scott Luhn
Head of School / CEO
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